
eCOA Consortium Announces Publication of an Open Access
Article

C-Path’s eCOA Consortium is pleased to announce the publication of an open access article in Value in
Health titled “Best Practices for the Electronic Implementation and Migration of Patient-Reported Outcome
Measures.”

This article builds upon existing best practices for the electronic migration and implementation of patient-
reported outcome measures to provide a comprehensive single point of reference that reflects advances in
technology and knowledge gleaned from the growing evidence base, as well as the expanding experience of
eCOA Consortium Members.

Full access here: https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S1098301523061533
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